## FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

## WASHINGTON

Address official correspondence to the federal reserve board

March 13, 1933 B-961

SUBJECT: Changes in Federal Reserve note face plates.

GM-91. September 1996

Dear Sir:

As the supply of unissued Federal Reserve notes of each Federal Reserve bank on hand, at the Bureau of Engraving and Printing and at the Federal Reserve banks and branches, appears adequate for requirements for some time to come it is felt desirable to discontinue further printings of Federal Reserve note faces until the face plates can be altered to conform to certain changes that have been made in the currency laws. It is expected that the necessary changes in the plates will be made in time to resume printings in about two months.

Very truly yours.

Chester Morrill Secretary.

Cohester Morriel